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IRM Report during the IRM-CORDS MIMAROPA Meeting (July 13, 2021)

1 message

DPWH 4B Legal Division <dpwh4b.legal@gmail.com> Wed, Jul 14, 2021 at 8:18 AM
To: "IRM: Mindoro Occidental" <maintenance.mamburao@gmail.com>, "IRM: Mindoro Oriental"
<dpio.modeo08@gmail.com>, "IRM: Palawan I" <constdpwhpal1deo@gmail.com>, "IRM: Palawan II"
<edherwingapad65@gmail.com>, "IRM: Palawan llI" <chatlynsomera@gmail.com>, "IRM: Regional Office"
<malou_lawas@yahoo.com.ph>, 203RD INFANTRY BRIGADE PA <ron_sarmiento2008@yahoo.com>, 2ND INFANTRY
DIVISION PA <htwoidtoc@yahoo.com>, DA Regional Field Office MIMAROPA <ored4b@yahoo.com>, DAR MIMAROPA
<rd.04b@dar.gov.ph>, DENR MIMAROPA <vbtuddaojr59@gmail.com>, DICT Luzon Cluster 3
<cheryl.ortega@dict.gov.ph>, DOE <cordsmimaropa@gmail.com>, DOT MIMAROPA <tdd.mimaropa@gmail.com>,
DPWH NTF-ELCAC IRM CLUSTER <irmcluster@gmail.com>, LTFRB Region 4 <lItfrbregion04@gmail.com>, LTO 4B
<ltordb@gmail.com>, Marie Grace Pascua <mariegrace.pascua@ncip.gov.ph>, NCIP MIMAROPA
<regiondb@ncip.gov.ph>, NEDA MIMAROPA <radimayuga@neda.gov.ph>, NIA MIMAROPA <r4b@nia.gov.ph>, NICA
Region 4 <region4nica@gmail.com>, PIA MIMAROPA <piamimaropa@gmail.com>, Police Regional Office MIMAROPA
<rld_r4db@yahoo.com>, "Southern Luzon Command (SOLCOM)" <solcomcmou7@gmail.com>, "Western Command
(WESCOM)" <coc3113wescom@gmail.com>, DENR MIMAROPA <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, DENR MIMAROPA
<ardts.mimaropa@gmail.com>

Kindly acknowledge receipt of the same and please free to call our attention if you have any clarifications

and/or correction with the foregoing. Thank you.
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Kind Regards,

Atty. JAMES CORWIN S. CUSTODIO

Secretariat, Infrastructure and Resource Management (IRM) Cluster, MIMAROPA RTF-ELCAC and
Attorney IV, Right-of-Way Acquisition and Legal Division

Department of Public Works and Highways - Regional Office IV-B,

EDSA, Diliman, Quezon City

Contact Nos. (02) 3481 0369 | 0998 8514537

Disclaimer: This message is for the intended recipient only. If you are not the
intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking
any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited.

Employees of the Department of Public Works and Highways are expressly required not to
make defamatory statements and not to infringe or authorize any infringement of
copyright or any other legal right by email communications. Any such communication is
contrary to Department policy and outside the scope of the employment of the
individual concerned. The Department will not accept any liability in respect of such
communication, and the employee responsible will be personally liable for any damages
or other liability arising. Employees who receive such an email must notify their
supervisor immediately.

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS - REGIONAL OFFICE IV-B, Philippines
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